
 

 

 

Jan 22nd 2020 

I am writing this letter to you as a recommendation for the services 

provided by Mendabath for the past 6 years I have worked hand in 

hand with Mendabath to resurface, enamel repair and polish various 
types of bathtub, toilet and basin.  

At no one time have they failed me, and they have always been very 

professional, organised and reliable. The technicians show fantastic 

attention to detail and they protect everything else inside the room 
prior to their work beginning. They always end with a great finish, 

shining like new! Their services are always under guarantee and this is 
an experience that is stress free. 

I would like you to consider Mendabath for your programme of bathtub 
repairs. I consistently have a great experience with them and therefore 

strongly recommend their services.  

Let me know if you if you would like come and have a look at our 

baths! 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Fernanda Lewis 

 

Executive Head Housekeeper 
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